
  

    Broadhempston Village Primary School  

01803 812689  

adminbroadhempston@thelink.academy  

          9th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Oak Class – Link Academy Handball Competition, Paignton Academy Wednesday 16th March 

Oak Class will be taking part in the Link Academy Handball competition next Wednesday 16th March.  
The competition will take place at Paignton Academy.   
 
We will be leaving school at 8.50am in the morning and will be back in school by 3.15pm.  Children should 
arrive at school promptly at 8.45am to be registered before they leave. The children will need to bring a 
packed lunch and plenty to drink with them. They should wear full PE kit and if they do not have a PE 
hoodie, please ensure they have a warm jumper as although the competition is indoors, it can get quite 
chilly when they are waiting around between matches or sat eating lunch.  They will also need to bring an 
outdoor coat for the short distance to and from the coach at either end.   
 
In order that your child may attend the event we would be grateful if you could return the permission slip 
to us by Monday 14th March  
 
 
Mrs Barlow 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Oak Class Handball Tournament – Paignton Academy Wednesday 16th March 

 

I give permission for my child / children…………………………………….………………………..        to take part in the above event. 

 

My contact number in case of emergency is …………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………     Date ………………………………………………………………. 
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